
 

February 16, 2018 

 

Maxine F. Griffith, AICP 

Columbia University 

Ofc of Govt & Cmty Affairs 

535 W 116th St, 308 LOW Library 

New York, NY 10027-7041 

UNITED STATES 

 

Dear Maxine, 

 

On behalf of the American Institute of Certified Planners, the professional institute of the 

American Planning Association, we are honored to announce your election to the College of 

Fellows of AICP. Please accept our congratulations on this well-deserved recognition of your 

accomplishments and contributions to the planning profession. You will become a Fellow 

upon your induction during the 2018 Induction Ceremony in New Orleans on April 22, 2018. 

After your induction on April 22, you are encouraged to use FAICP after your name. As you 

know, use of the FAICP designation is permitted as long as you are a member in good 

standing of APA/AICP. 

 

As you might imagine, the FAICP Selection Committee was charged with a challenging 

assignment, as reviewing the nominations of so many accomplished planning professionals 

is a humbling task. In completing our selection, we believe that your planning career 

represents the qualities that define Fellowship within AICP. We hope that, in accepting this 

honor as a member of the College of Fellows, you will continue to be actively engaged in 

advancing the future of the planning profession by serving as a role model and mentor to 

other planners. 

 

As a member of the 2018 FAICP class, you are invited to be our guest at the Fellows of AICP 

Induction Ceremony at the 2018 APA National Planning Conference. See attachments for 

more details. 

 

Again, congratulations on your selection as a Fellow of AICP. We look forward to seeing you 

in New Orleans in April. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
 

Mitzi C. Barker, FAICP 



 

Chair, 2018 FAICP Selection Committee 


